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To: Ms. Lily Toy
San Mateo County Planning and Building Division
Mail Drop PLN122, 455 County Center
Redwood City, CA 94063
650.363.4161 - FAX: 650.363.4849

re: PLN 1999-00928 - New 53 sf hot tub in rear yard. 347 Vallejo St., El Granada. APN 047-103-120.

Ms. Toy:

On 1/19/00, the Planning and Zoning committee of the MidCoast Community Council was scheduled to
review the above referenced permit application. Because the applicant or anyone else familiar with the
project did not attend our meeting, it has been continued to our next scheduled meeting on February 2, 2000.

Thank you for your help with this project and for supplying us with the needed materials.

 

Chuck Kozak
MCC Planning and Zoning Committee Chair
POB 370702, Montara CA 94037
Voice/FAX: 650.728.8239 Day: 650.678-0469
cgk@montara.com


